
Hello Folks, 
 
     I have to register my opinion about the government trying to turn the 
Bangor TFR into a no flight zone. I am a voting, taxpaying citizen who has lived 
in the Seattle area for 53 years. I fly a float plane on a regular basis. I used 
to like to fly children past the Bangor station at low altitude and show them 
the submarines. It was quite a thrill for the little ones, and the big ones too.  
Since 9/11 the government, under the appearance of "doing something", has taken 
away four areas of flying within 15 minutes flying time of my home. This is 
nonsense. We need to run America for Americans, not for the fanatics that would 
do us harm. How am I and thousands of other law abiding citizen to respond when 
our tiny Cessna's are considered "threats"?  Give me a break? One could do more 
damage with a pickup truck!  Please don't take away any more airspace. Life has 
been difficult enough for small private pilots without the government making it 
worse. Please remove the TFR's in Puget sound. Thay are a waste of taxpayer 
money and an infringement on the rights of innocent citizens. And all this under 
the guise of Security? Give me a break. You know who the enemy is. Go get them!! 
 
Doug Maryatt 
Shoreline Washington 
Private Pilot  
  


